
2016-2017 Full-time Registration Opens at Gwinnett Online Campus 

 

Gwinnett Online Campus (GOC) opens the 2016-2017 Registration 

Window for students in Grades 4-12 interested in attending GOC  

full-time. 

Informational Meetings will be held at the GOC campus on Feb. 11, and 

Feb. 23 from 6:30 – 7:30 p.m. Registration information may be found at 
Attend GOC. 

Click here for an overview of the programs offered at Gwinnett Online 
Campus.  

 

 

 

 

 

http://publish.gwinnett.k12.ga.us/gcps/home/public/news/all-news/featured/2016-goc-registration
http://gwinnettonlinecampus.com/
http://gwinnettonlinecampus.com/map.html
http://gwinnettonlinecampus.com/attend-goc.html
http://gwinnettonlinecampus.com/wp-content/uploads/2016/01/PRJan2016.pdf

